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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 

Fred Gaede, Grand Knight      

     Thanks to Kevin Nelson and Red Line for their 
generous donation of meat for the Welcome Back 
Party and the Ice Cream Social.  Thanks also to 
Tom Steinlage and Fanestil for their donation of 
bratwurst for the Ice Cream Social, and to Dan 
Schneider for his donation of eggs for Operation 
Helmet.  These events were all a huge success.  
Operation Helmet saw 21 dozen biscuits prepared 
for carry-out, with a resulting donation of $635.00 
for Ft. Riley for helmet safety upgrades.  Thanks to 
Vince Hammerl for taking charge of this worthwhile 
4th Degree fund-raiser and to all who helped out. 

      Please call Dave McGill to sign up to lead the 
Rosary before Mass in October.  Volunteers will 
also be needed for the annual Tootsie Roll Drive 
the weekend of Oct. 9-10.  This is the “Year of the 
Volunteer” in the organization.  Please say “yes” 
when called.  

      Please bring a potential candidate to the Family 
Picnic and the October regular meeting and 
degree.  We would like to see all of you at the 
picnic. 

 

 
 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 

• Sept. 19 Breakfast 

• Sept. 27 Business meeting, 7 p.m., rosary at 6:30 

• October Leading Rosary before all masses 

• Oct.   3 Family Picnic, Peter Pan Park Grape Arbor 

• Oct. 9-10 Tootsie Roll Drive weekend 

• Oct.  12 Officers’ Meeting, 5:30 p.m. (date change) 

• Oct.  25 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m.,  

 First Degree at 7, meeting follows degree 

• Oct.  31 Pancake Breakfast  

• Nov. 21 Biscuits & Gravy Breakfast 

• Dec.   5 Biscuits & Gravy Breakfast (in conjunction   

                     with Altar Society Craft and Bake Sale) 

 

 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH     

   August – J.C./Cindy Lore 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   August – Kevin Nelson 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION RAFFLE TICKETS 

     Support Catholic education by getting involved in 
the Knights of Columbus religious education raffle.  
Tickets are a donation of $100.  There are over 20 
prizes with first prize of $25,000.  A group, an 
organization or individuals can help Catholic 
education in Kansas. Contact Tim Helmer for more 
information or to purchase a ticket: 
     Contact:  Tim Helmer, 341-0067  
                      MHELMER@CABLEONE.NET 

 

 

 
 
 

Thank you to our sponsors. 
 

Please support them and thank them 

for making this publication possible. 

 

    

        

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
FAMILY PICNIC 

 

Sunday, Oct. 3, 2010 
 

Grape Arbor -- Peter Pan Park 

1 to 6 p.m.      Eat at approx. 3 p.m. 
 

Hamburgers, hotdogs and beverages provided 
 

Live music Games for all ages 
 

Please bring a covered dish to share.  If your last 
name begins with  
    A - H -- desserts 
        I - P -- salads 
          Q -Z – vegetables/casseroles 
 
 

           
 
 

We hope to see you there! 
 


